
 

Department of Transportation Services (DTS) 
                                            
 

Effective: Sunday, May 29, 2022 
 

The following routes will be renumbered.  
 

Route 101 à Route 91A Ewa Gentry Express 
Route 103 à Route 96A Paiwa-Waikele Express 

 

No changes to current route or schedule. 
 

 
 

For comments/questions: contact the DTS at +1-808-768-8372 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov 
For schedule and route information: www.thebus.org or call +1-808-848-5555 (press 2). 

HEA-TheBus App, DaBus2 App, hea.bus.org 


